
The Sussex Gruffs Male Voice Choir – Rehearsal Location 
 
With effect from the 14th January 2024, the Gruffs are moving their rehearsals to the Worthing Leisure 
Centre. This document is designed to help those members who don’t know where that is and how to get 
there as well as new members on their first visit. Firstly, a map of the whole area showing access from the 
West and East as well as North of the downs. For SatNavs the postcode is BN124ET. (Click on the 
postcode to be taken to Google maps and plan your route). From the North/West/East you will need to get 
 

 
 
to ‘The Boulevard’ and ‘Shaftesbury Avenue’ from South of the Railway Line (both highlighted in yellow).  

On the Boulevard go over the railway bridge and turn in to the 
first left at the bottom of the slope. If you are heading North on 
Shaftesbury Avenue turn right into the Leisure Centre car park 
before the bridge slope begins. 

 
Go through the main entrance, take the first corridor to the right 
and turn right after the café and enter the Shaftesbury Room. 
  

https://www.google.co.uk/maps/place/Worthing+Leisure+Centre/@50.8170016,-0.4119908,465m/data=!3m2!1e3!4b1!4m6!3m5!1s0x4875a2e3404ff511:0xf20145395a0a5e68!8m2!3d50.8169982!4d-0.4094159!16s%2Fm%2F05fbfwq?hl=en&entry=ttu&g_ep=EgoyMDI0MTIxMS4wIKXMDSoASAFQAw%3D

